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Regional Leadership Conference
Continues to Grow

Thank you to all the 
participants, presenters, exhibitors, 

staff, and the Conference Committee.  
A special thanks to David Jordan and 

Daniel Wilhelm, who helped with 
registration, and Dennis Abbey, the 

conference photographer.

More than 450 local 
of f ic ia ls,  community 
leaders, presenters, and 
exhibitors attended the 
13th annual Regional 
Leadership Conference on 
April 9 at Corning 
Community College.  This 
year’s theme was “A  

Program Designed with 
You in Mind.”

The day of learning and sharing kicked off with a 
welcome from the Chair of the Steuben County 
Legislature, Philip Roche.  Member of Assembly 
Thomas F. O’Mara gave the keynote address, 
which included the current status of the state 
economy and impacts for local governments.

A total of 28 classes and 
workshops were offered 
throughout the day on a 
variety of topics including 
zoning, community wind 
power, grant and project 
managemen t ,  smar t 
g r o w t h ,  s t o rm wa t e r 
management practices, 
stream processes and 
demonstration, Freedom of 
Information Law (FOIL), 
green building guidelines, 
community housing needs 

assessment, use of the Internet for efficiency, GIS 
for transportation, and a variety of other practical 
topics.  On average, participants rated the content 
and presenters of the classes over a 4 on a 5-point 
scale, with 5 being excellent.

Member of Assembly 
Thomas F. O’Mara gave 

the keynote address.

Steuben County 
Legislature Chair Philip 

Roche welcomes 
participants to the 

conference .

A trade show and resource exhibit was held 
throughout the day, including 29 companies and 
agencies with products and services for local 
government.

Chemung County had 121 officials who attended 
representing 16 out of 17 municipalities (94%).  
Schuyler County had 78 officials who attended 
representing 12 out of 12 municipalities (100%), up 
from last year’s total of 54 officials from 11 of the 
municipalities.  Steuben County had 182 officials 
who attended representing 35 out of 47 
municipalities (74%).  Altogether, the STC Region 
had 381 officials who attended representing 63 out 
of 76 municipalities (83%).

A total of 92% of the participants who completed 
the evaluation felt that the information and 
contacts from the conference were “useful” or “very 
useful” for the positions in local government.  A 
participant commented, “This is the best 
conference that I have attended – learned very 
much.”

Scott Austin showing his Imaginative 
Engineering Energy Efficient Vehicle.

Sponsored by STC, the conference is 
supported, in part, through a 

grant from the 
Appalachian Regional Commission (ARC)
and through donations from participating 

counties and agencies.




